
MINIS rE�IO 

0 E \IE N (.I� 

l f(NOLOCIA 

V "AWIC)AMiUNT( 

Direcci6n de Relaciones Intemacionales 

ORI: 7(; /2020

La Habana, 23 de enero de 2020 

Reference: New National Focal Point from Cuba for the Minamata Convention. 

Dear Executive Secretary: 

I am pleased to inform you that due to changes made in our Ministry recently, has been 
designated a new officer as a National Focal Point in the above mentioned Convention. The 
general details of the designated officer are the following: 

Mr. Ulises Fernandez Gomez 
Director 
International Relations Department 
Ministry of Science, Technology and Environment 
Republic of Cuba 
E-mail: ulises@citma.gob.cu

Mr. Fernandez Gomez is in this position from this moment on. 

I also inform you that the Alternate E-mail indicated in our last letter regarding this issue, 
must be change to the following e-mail addresses: taimi@citma.gob.cu and 
yadira.gonzalez@citma.gob.cu. 

Do not hesitate to contact us if further clarifications are needed, and please, receive the 
assurance of my highest consideration. 

Mrs. Monika Stankiewicz 

Executive Secretary 

Sincerely yours, MINIBT-� ,--��,; .-,� 
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Yadira Gonzalez Columbie ---.J 

Current National Focal Point 

Minamata Convention on Mercury 
11 - 13 chemin des Anemones, 12 I 9 Chatelaine, Ginebra (Suiza) 
Fax� +41 22 797 3460, 
email: MEAMinamataSecretariat@un.org 

TFC Calle 18 A# 4118 e/ 41 y 47, Playa, La Habana 11300, CUBA 
Tel: (537) 214 4256, Fax:(537) 214 4257 e-mail: yadira.gonzalez@citma.gob.cu 




